
 
 
April 30, 2021 

 
Shane White, Chair 
Academic Senate 
 
 
Re:  Systemwide Senate Review: Proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 610, Defining Residency 
 
Dear Chair White, 
 
At its meeting on April 12, 2021, the Council on Planning and Budget (CPB) had an opportunity to review 
and discuss the Proposed Revision to Senate Regulation 610, Defining Residency. Members offered the 
following comments.  
 
Members expressed concern that six units is not a high enough threshold for residency. The standard is 
less clear for graduate students. The policy would benefit from further specificity and clarification to 
avoid challenges to its application. 
 
If you have any questions for us, please do not hesitate to contact me at groeling@comm.ucla.edu or via 
the Council’s analyst, Elizabeth Feller, at efeller@senate.ucla.edu. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Tim Groeling, Chair 
Council on Planning and Budget 
 
cc: Jody Kreiman, Vice Chair/Chair-Elect, Academic Senate 

Michael Meranze, Immediate Past Chair, Academic Senate 
 April de Stefano, Executive Director, Academic Senate 

Elizabeth Feller, Principal Policy Analyst, Council on Planning and Budget  
 Members of the Council on Planning and Budget  
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